

Kindergarten Roundup



Elkhorn Public Schools is seeking to identify children who are eligible for kindergarten during the 2017-2018 school year. Parents are encouraged to pre-register their students prior to Kindergarten Roundup and orientation. Children who will be five years of age on or before July 31, 2017 are eligible to attend kindergarten as stated by Nebraska State law.

Kindergarten Roundup will be held on **Friday, March 3**. Parents are encouraged to attend an orientation meeting held at their school prior to Kindergarten Roundup. To view Roundup and parent meeting times by school, please visit www.elkhornweb.org.

If you have a child who will be attending Kindergarten Roundup, please fill out the information below and return it to your school's main office as soon as possible. This will allow us to make arrangements for the number of students attending. If you have friends or neighbors who will have a child starting school, please share this information with them. Additional forms are available at www.elkhornweb.org OR at your school's main office. Please contact us if you have any questions.

SKYLINE ELEMENTARY

Principal: Andy Luebbe

400 South 210th Street

402-289-3433

www.elkhornweb.org/skyline

SKYLINE KDG PARENT MEETING:

Monday, February 27 at 6 p.m.

SKYLINE KDG ROUNDUP:

Friday, March 3 at 9 a.m.

completed form may be emailed to janderson@epsne.org

KINDERGARTEN PRE-REGISTRATION FORM

2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR

Child's Name (First Last)		Male	Female	
Elementary School				
Birth date (mm/dd/yy)				
Parent Name(s)				
Address				
City	Zip Code			
Email Address	Housing Subdivision			
Phone (Home)	(Work)			

Please list any allergies, medications or dietary restrictions for your child here:

